
July 2010 - INFORMATION NOTICE 
FORT EDMONTON FOOTBRIDGE & TRAILS CONSTRUCTION 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Construction of the Fort Edmonton Footbridge and Trails began in August 2008, and the overall project completion is 
scheduled for fall 2010.  The Patricia Ravine Trails and Wolf Willow Ravine Bridge components are complete. 

 
Work remaining to be completed on the Fort Edmonton Footbridge  
includes the following: 
- Bridge Deck Panel grouting and post-tensioning. 
- East and West Abutment Concrete Structures            
  75% complete. 
- Bridge Rails and Bridge Lighting. 
- River Berm Removal and Site Restoration          
 (Aug – Oct). 
- Completion of trails in immediate vicinity of the 
 bridge. 

Construction activities are presently occurring primarily 
during day-time hours from Monday through Saturday, 
however this may vary during specific construction 
operations.  The City project team and contractor are 
committed to minimizing the disruption of the 
surrounding neighborhoods as much as possible. 

 

For further information please contact: 

City of Edmonton, Footbridge Construction:               
Mr. Allan Bartman, Project Manager Ph. 780-944-7705 

City of Edmonton, Parks Planning:                              
Ms. Gabriele Barry, Senior Parks Planner Ph. 780-496-
4781 

Contractor:                                                             
Alberco Construction Ltd. Ph. 780-459-7110, After 
Hours Ph. 780-267-5803 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NORTH SASKATCHEWAN RIVER FORT EDMONTON FOOTBRIDGE - View from North  

WOLF WILLOW RAVINE BRIDGE  
 View from South 


